
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 23/05/2025 10:26:38 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

23/05/2025

MR Alasdair Mott
4 / 11 Cormack ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

This is going to cause so much traffic. Roseberry Street is already at a standstill at peak hour
and on the weekend. That particular roundabout is impossible for pedestrians to cross
already. I can only imagine a Maccas will make it worse.




